
  

 

PLEASE NOTE THE PUBLIC HEARING WILL NOW TAKE 
PLACE AT THE SUNOVA CENTRE.  SOCIAL DISTANCING 

MEASURES WILL BE IN PLACE. 
 

RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF WEST ST. PAUL 
PUBLIC NOTICE UPDATE 

  

REGARDING LOCAL IMPROVEMENT PLAN BY-LAW NO. 2020-06 

IN THE AREA KNOWN AS  

ROSSMORE AVENUE WEST OF THE CP RAIL LINE  

PUBLIC HEARING APRIL 6, 2020 AT 6:00PM 

SUNOVA CENTRE: 48 HOLLAND ROAD 

  



 

(specific properties as noted on the below map) 

  

All affected property owners to the above mentioned Local Improvement Plan should have received a copy 

of the public notice, By-Law and Local Improvement Plan that was hand delivered on March 12, 2020. 

 

If you have not received your package, please contact the municipal office immediately. 

 

Additional copies of said Local Improvement Plans are available at the municipal office at 3550 Main Street, 

West St. Paul, Manitoba and here. 

 

Dated at the Rural Municipality of West St. Paul this 19th day of March, 2020, and issued pursuant to 

Section 318 of The Municipal Act. 

 

Brent T. Olynyk, MPA, ISM 

Chief Administrative Officer 

RM of West St. Paul 204-338-0306 
 

 

https://weststpaul.municipalwebsites.ca/Editor/images/LIP/Package%20to%20residents_Public%20Hearing%20Notice_March%2012%202020_Website_20200318.pdf

